At a Budget Work Session of the Malone Village Board, held by teleconference on April 7, 2020 at 1:00 PM, the following were dialed in:

Andrea Dumas Mayor
Norm Bonner Trustee
Archie McKee Trustee
Matthew Boyea Trustee

Also in attendance:

Cheryl Cook, Village Clerk Kristine Lashway, Treasurer

Mayor Dumas started the work session off at 1:15 PM and asked that Kristine Lashway go over the line items that she cut as suggested in the previous budget work session. She is showing a tax levy decrease of -0.988% and a tax rate decrease of 0.006%.

Discussion followed of more ways to cut. There was discussion again of raising the water and sewer rents from \$59 to \$70 (sewer) and from \$55 to \$60 (water).

Upon the motion of Trustee Boyea with a second by Trustee McKee and unanimously carried to approve raising the water and sewer rents.

A public hearing will be held on April 15th at 3:00 PM along with the regular meeting by teleconference. This will be advertised in the newspaper, social media and website.

ADJOURNMENT:

Upon the motion of Trustee McKee to adjourn the meeting at 1:51 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheryl A. Cook, Village Clerk